
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Below is the Statement of Circumstances in which Kyvalley Dairy Group would enter into a Milk 
Supply Agreement.  This is a requirement of the Dairy Industry Code clause 12(2). 
 
Kyvalley Dairy Group proudly supplies fresh organic dairy products to customers all over 
Australia and into Asia.  We are an Australian owned family business, and our suppliers, existing 
and new, are part of our family.  As always, we remain loyal to our current suppliers, and they 
will be given preference in meeting our target milk requirement for the 2025/26 season. 
Without exception all organic milk supplied to Kyvalley Dairy Group must be sourced from a 
farm that carries Organic Producer Certification as determined by an Approved Organic 
Certifier. 
 
In respect to our desired volumes 2025/2026 supply year, we are looking to match our 
suppliers’ volumes closely to customer demand.   We are seeking 5 million litres of organic milk 
in Western Victoria. 
 
Kyvalley Dairy Group require the supplier to: 

• hold a current dairy licence. 

• comply with a Dairy Food Safety Program.  

• be organically certified. 

• meet our minimum milk collection of 800L at any one time. 

• have sufficient vat capacity to be logistically efficient. 

• have B-Double tanker access. 

• be located in our collection zone in Western Victoria 
 
Kyvalley Dairy Group may, at any time, decline to enter into any new milk supply agreements 
once we have secured sufficient milk supply to service our customers.   
 
Details of our milk price model and terms are set out in the Kyvalley Milk Supply Agreement 
Organic and Supplier Handbook. 
 
For all enquiries regarding milk supply contact Nicole Wells, Milk Supply Manager, 
nicole.wells@kvdg.com.au or Mike Leijen, General Manager of Milk Supply, 
mike.leijen@kvdg.com.au.  Alternatively, phone our office on 03 5853 2666, select 1 for farm 
milk supply. 
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